
Couchiching Point Residents Association 

PICNIC AND AGM 

Saturday September 7,2013 

(RAINDATE – Sunday September 8 at 12 noon) 

We invite you all to join us at the Picnic and AGM which will take place at  

the home of Ron and Karen Vance, 675 Broadview by the canal. 

 

Come on out and meet your neighbours and dine al fresco on corn and hotdogs. If you would like to 

inform or educate us on your favourite subject or hobby we would love to hear about it. 

Aside from the normal protocols we will update you on Canal activities and Lake water levels. 

The $5 annual dues will be collected at the meeting or soon afterwards. Anyone who cannot make the 

meeting your $5 could be put in an envelope with your name, address and email on the outside and 

dropped into Karen’s mail box at 675 Broadview.  

This would save your director disturbing you when it is perhaps not convenient. 

Come and join us and bring a smile. Let’s have a bigger turn out this year. 

 

Bill Macleod – President                                                                              Betty Bridgens – Vice-President 

getraut@roggers.com                                                                                    bettyandtonys@sympatico.ca  
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